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Monday 15th January 2024 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Key Stage 2 Pupils – Online Life Survey 

We hope this letter finds you well. At Luxulyan School we are committed to providing a safe 
and supportive learning environment for our pupils. In our effort to continuously address online 
emerging challenges and concerns, we have booked a day of online safety workshops with 
the ‘Stay Safe’ Network led by Richard Pomfrett.  

They have asked us to support them with an anonymous survey. The purpose of this survey is to 
gain insight into the online experiences of our pupils, enabling us to better understand their 
digital activities, challenges, and concerns. By doing so, we aim to enhance our school's 
approach to online safety and support the well-being of our pupils in this digital age. 

The survey will be administered through a short Google Form, which pupils will complete 
during school hours. The form will cover topics such as online activities, social media usage, and 
any challenges they may encounter while navigating the digital landscape. Please be assured 
that the survey is designed to be anonymous, age-appropriate and respects the privacy of 
each individual respondent. 

In order to ensure the effectiveness of this initiative, we are inviting all KS2 pupils to 
participate in the survey. However, we respect the role of parents/carers in overseeing their 
child's activities. If, for any reason, you do not want your child to participate in the survey, 
please contact the school office on 01726 850397 or emailing 
luxulyansecretary@lux.celtrust.org by 3pm on Friday 19th January. Otherwise, your child 
will be included in the survey process. 

We believe that your input is invaluable in shaping our understanding of the online 
experiences of our pupils. The information gathered will be used to implement targeted 
strategies that promote responsible digital citizenship and ensure a safer online environment 
for all pupils. 

Thank you for your cooperation and ongoing support in our shared commitment to the well-
being and safety of our pupils. If you have any questions or concerns regarding this survey, 
please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Your sincerely, 

 

Mr Cooper 
Headteacher 

 


